

Annual Asbestos Notification

September 16, 2021

Belmont Charter Network 1301 Belmont Avenue, Suite 209 Philadelphia, PA 19104

Dear Parents Teachers and all employees:

In accordance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response (AHERA), all staff members must be notified annually of the district's activities regarding Asbestos Containing Materials (ACM) located within the Waldwick Board of Education.

During the past year, two (2) periodic surveillance's have been performed, the most recent inspections completed in August 2021. A periodic surveillance consists of an EPA/AHERA Licensed Asbestos Building Inspector visually inspecting all areas that contain Asbestos Building Materials. This inspection, in no way, poses any harm to the occupants of the building.

During the past 3 years, Asbestos Abatement projects have been performed throughout the school network. All Abatement projects have been performed in strict compliance with all Federal, State, and Local Regulations, and Final Reports are on file at the main office of each school and at the Board Office.

The Management Plan with the inspection reports is located in each Main Office of each school; master copies are located at central office. These reports are available for review upon request.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Theresa Doggett

Chief Operating Officer